
 

 

 
11th September 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are delighted that your child has enrolled with us at Mulberry UTC. Our aim is to provide the very best 
education for students in our Sixth Form, whilst also preparing them thoroughly for the world of work. We 
would like to invite you to come and meet us this Thursday 21st September for our Year 12 Parent/Carer 
information evening. This will take place from 4.30pm-5.30pm here at Mulberry UTC. At the event you will 
hear from senior leaders who will: 
 

 Explain how your child’s timetable works and when they are expected to be on site here at the UTC. 

 Tell you about how independent study and homework are set at the UTC and how you can support 
your child with this. 

 Tell you about key dates in the academic year like mock exams and parents’ evenings. 

 Answer any questions you may have at this stage. 
 
We very much look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at this event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Daniel Seed 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 


